
The Tabor City Council met in special session on November 28, 2018 in council chambers, 626 Main St., Tabor, Iowa at 6:02 p.m. Agenda posted as required by law. Meeting was opened by Mayor Switzer with councilpersons Williams, Bartholomew and Wake, City Clerk Mary King-Bateman.  Visitors present were Mark Kilpatrick, Cole Kilpatrick, Susan Shepherd, Harry Wilkins, Chuck Douglass and Dennis James.

Discussion was presented and heard from and to the city council members and visitors present.  The motion on September 12, 2018 that pertains to the alley between West and Park Streets was discussed. Property owners present
discussed ideas with the city council as to their thoughts with the acceptance or objections of the motion and prior motions pertaining to the alleyway.
After several minutes of discussion a motion was made.
[bookmark: _GoBack]Motion by Wake, seconded by Bartholomew to say: The motion on September 12, 2018 amended to allow the owners of the garage and driveway to leave their existing garage and driveway in the alley as is, the City of Tabor will retain ownership of the land the garage and driveway sit upon. In the event of a catastrophic event, the buildings may not be replaced.   Any plantings, fences or other minor obstructions elsewhere in the alley will be removed. Deadline for property owners to complete removal May 1, 2019. Property owners will be notified of the change. Motion ayes: 3, nays: 0 Motion carries.

Landfill Ordinance discussion is continued to the December 5, 2018 meeting.

Meeting adjourned at 7:00 p.m., motion by Williams, second by Wake.
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									Mayor, James Switzer
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